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Text of the D.O. letter dated 5.2.2017 addressed to Shri Narendra Modi, 

Hon’ble Prime Minister of India by Thiru O.Panneerselvam, Hon’ble  

Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 
 

 
           Vanakkam, 
 

           

            I would like to convey my sincere gratitude for all the support and 

cooperation extended by you during my tenure as Chief Minister of  

Tamil Nadu. 

 

             Thank you once again sir. 

 

 
***** 

 

 
Issued by : Director, Information and Public Relations, Chennai-9. 
 

Date        :   5.2.2017 

 


